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August 16, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 

Re: DW 22-012 Bodwell Waste Services Corporation 
Petition for Approval to Terminate Service 
Notice of Withdrawal of Request to Recover Administrative and Regulatory 
Expenses 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

This letter is to inform the Commission that, as a result of a settlement among the 
Department of Energy, Office of the Consumer Advocate, and Bodwell Waste Service 
Corporation (Bodwell), Bodwell is withdrawing its request to recover its administrative and 
regulatory costs associated with winding down its affairs as a regulated utility. 

It is Bodwell’s hope that this streamlining of issues will assist the Commission in 
conducting an orderly hearing on the remaining issues. 

As noted in the exhibit list for this hearing, Exhibit 9 has been reserved for terms of 
settlement.  That exhibit is attached.  

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Marcia A. Brown 
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